
Projet Folk & Roll – Sudar Percussion feat. Singerlice 
 

In their first joint project – the album entitled Folk & Roll, the female vocal 
ensemble ‘Singrlice’ and ‘Sudar Percussion Ensemble’ provided 
traditional folk standards with the freshness and gaiety that perfectly 
match the cheerful mythological topics of the awakening of nature and the 
arrival of spring (Bog daj dobar dan, Grličica, Protuletje), while 
emphasising the subtlety and depth of seemingly uncomplicated life 
issues that are typically addressed by the tradition (Čula jesam da se dragi 
ženi, Deca moja deca). 

Supported by the vibrant and energetic sound of the Sudar Percussion 
Ensemble, Singrlice made an important step towards mastering very 
demanding and often dissonant arrangements (Ja posijah lane). This new 
and dynamic approach culminated in a song in which the classical 
percussion instruments were replaced by the sounds of gravel and farm 
tools (…idejo težaki). 

Folk & Roll is an album by which the traditional music of these areas was 
once again performed in a brand new and unexpected way, which is 
typical of Singrlice, and all that owing to the inspiring, witty and bold sound, 
which is typical of the Sudar Prercussion Ensemble.  

 
 
 
„Sudar Percussion Ensemble, according to Irena Paulus „wildest group 
of musicians in this aria”, has a very high number of performances, tours 
and projects in Croatia and abroad since 2010.Their  distinguishing 
characteristic  is different  views of the famous works of classical and 
popular music, but also  innovative and humorous ensemble members 
with incredible musicality and technical skills.The first album “Eat Suite”, 
mastered at the legendary Abbey Road Studios in London, was created 
from the combination of the aforementioned.After the album’s release the 
ensemble has received many compliments from eminent experts. Hrvoje 
Horvat has described the “Eat Suite” as “…rocking with huge balls…”, and 
Ney Rosauro believes that “the album has the potential to become a big 
percussionist hit”. Also, they have won two prestigious prizes at 
the Independent Music  Awards in the USA. This album was a great step 
in promoting percussion music in Croatia. 
 
Through the years they had many remarkable concerts and appearances 
at eminent festivals. Just to name a few: the opening concert at the 
Dubrovnik Summer Festival in 2013 and 2014, Ohrid Summer, Podgorica 



in Montenegro, Split Summer, Festival St. Donat, Bumfest in Slovenia, 
Damfest in Pristina, Brod’s Summer, Zagreb’s Cultural Summer at 
Bundek, and many other festivals and concert halls all over the Croatia. 

In 2015, Sudar Percussion filmed music video for Mozart´s Alla Turca in 
Istanbul , Salzburg and Samobor. Also, they have participated in the 
concert of Vivaldi´s Four Season, the project called Vivaldis with Matej 
Meštrović, The Zagreb Soloist, and Stefan Milenkovich, world renowned 
violinist. Over the years, had the opportunity to work with the biggest 
names of percussion world scene such as: Ink Experiment duo (Ivana Bilić 
i Nikola Krbanjević), Emanuel Sejourne, Pius Cheng, Dane Richeson, Ney 
Rosauro, Svet Stoyanov, Slovenian Percussion Duo, Rachel Xi Zang, 
Nancy Zeltsman, Paolo Cimmino, Tatjana Koleva, Maraca 2, Eric 
Sammut, Bogdan Bacanu, Ivana Bilić and Tchiki Duo. 
 
By recording a music video for the song Oxygene IV of the French 
composer Jean Michel Jarre in September 2016., Sudar Percussion 
Ensemble has taken another step in its creativity. Music video premiered 
symbolically on September 16, 2016, the International Day for the 
Preservation of the Ozone Layer, was shot on the beautiful Zagreb 
Medvedgrad and directed by Sandra Mihaljević. 
Oxygene IV announces new album which will be produced by Branimir 
Mihaljevic, and will present the most popular works of the pioneer of 
electronic music in an energetic style of Sudar Percussion Ensemble, and 
hopefully restore enthusiasm that Jean Michel Jarre caused four decades 
ago.   
 
The first recording of a piece Oxygene IV has received incredibly positive 
reviews not only from the public but also from Jean Michel Jarre and his 
record label Francis Dreyfus Music and BMG France, with whom 
currently collaborates on an international level. 
 The music video for “Last Rendez-Vous (Ron’s Piece)” from Jean Michel 
Jarre announces album which is expected out in 2017,  in the same year 
in which Sudar preparing multimedia spectacle for large concert hall 
Lisinski. 

 

“Singrlice” (Singirls) is an artist organisation founded in 2006. It brings 
together girls with years of experience in various folk ensembles, who 
were drawn together by the idea of combining modern music with 
traditional folk tunes. Their goal is to bring the traditional music closer to 
the wider audience. 



The girls have crowned their love of folk music with a collection of tunes, 
mainly from the kajkavian region, by respecting the authenticity and 
richness of the songs, and by combining them with modern music 
arrangements. 

Leader of the ensemble is Tomislav Jozić, an experienced music educator 
who joined together folk music players, classical musicians and pop 
artists, some of whom are members of the bands such as Cubismo and 
Sick Swing Orchestra. 

Singrlice have so far published the following albums: 
“Singrlice” in 2008, (Aquarius Records), nominated for Porin music award 
in the category of the best ethno album of 2009 in Croatia, 
“Made in tradicija” in 2010, (Aquarius Records), won the Porin music 
award in the category of the best ethno album in 2011 in Croatia, 
“Ajde cure u … ” in 2016,  (Croatia Records), won the Porin music award 
in the category of the best ethno album in 2017 in Croatia. 
„Huncut i grdobe“ 2018., (Croatia Records), nominated for Porin music 
award in the category of the best ethno album of 2018 in Croatia. 
Singrlice provide a unique experience of traveling through time with music, 
by presenting the way in which the traditional folk songs would sound if 
they were made in the present. Their program is unique, original and high 
in quality. It is urban but traditional, appealing but unusual, and it offers a 
wide range of emotional experiences, while bringing good fun and a 
relaxed atmosphere. 

 

 


